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Appeal of Jacquelyn Vann to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 1418 PAYNE AVENUE.

It looks like there was a C of O inspection on June 22 and revocation, but theses orders aren't in STAMP.
Strangley, there was a revocation in April and regular orders in May.  May orders are attached.  Please attach
June orders when they become available.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Jacquelyn Vann to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 1418
PAYNE AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant the appeal; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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